

March 30, 2020

Good morning Tiger Academy Parents.

Thank you for your support in making sure our scholars continued to receive instruction last week. Whether instruction took place online, or if your child received a packet, over 95% of our Tiger Academy scholars were engaged last week. From class meetings on zoom and google hangout, as well as live instruction on Facebook live and communicating on class dojo, Tiger Academy's teachers pulled out all stops to make sure they were able to engage and continue instruction.

Last week we distributed 80 iPads to our scholars. We were able to put an order in to receive additional devices, however they were on back order due to the large demand for devices. We should have additional iPads in this week, and we will send a message out so that all students in need of a device will receive one. In the meantime, grade level instructional packets will be available at Tiger Academy Monday and Tuesday of this week from 9am - 11am. Parents may pick up grade level packets from the media center. You may also turn in any packets from last week today or tomorrow.

Thank you once again for your cooperation as we make the best out of a difficult situation. If you have any questions, please e-mail me at cmcwhite@fcymca.org, or give us a call at (904) 309-6840.

Charles McWhite

Principal